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Prayer Newsletter 556
                                                
9th and 10th June 2017 
The Man, the Lady and the Garage


1.15  We have just seen homeless B, male, a couple of doors down from Kings Tun.  He is very appreciative of all we do and asked if we could get him a cup of coffee which we will from Subway and pop it back to him when we have done our rounds in about half an hour.

1.55  Then we went across the road and gave B, the homeless chap, the coffee that we had promised him.  We are now heading up to Viper Rooms again via Fife Road.

3.45  Over the last 10 minutes or so we have had a really uplifting conversation with B, the homeless chap who we bought a cup of coffee for earlier on.  B explained that he was going to spend the rest of the night sleeping in a garage which is now his home.  He came by the garage one evening thinking it was derelict.  
The following morning there was a tap on the door and when he opened it there was a lady there. He was very apologetic and said he was sorry and would move away but she said he was welcome to stay so long as he didn't mess in the garage and he has been there ever since.  Not only does she allow him to be there free of charge but she also brings him down teas and coffees in the morning.  A true and loving Christian spirit.  What a lovely story to end our shift tonight!
Brief Encounters

We saw a young lady coming out of Viper Rooms who gave Mark a hug.  She had come out as an observer last weekend, a very positive experience which she enjoyed.  She is thinking of coming back for further volunteering stints if not before as part of the Safe Space team next Christmas.

2.25 We have spent a long time talking to three students that Phil used to teach.  They were waiting outside Subway, having been ejected for eating on the premises, and Phil recognised one of them which led to a long series of reminisces.  They asked us what we do and were surprised we were out so late as volunteers.  It was a very positive encounter and quite humbling for Phil as they were very positive about how their schooling and how their careers had developed. 
2.40 We have just encountered a young man flat on the floor outside McDonalds.  We eventually brought him round and have given him water. We stood him up and eventually put him on the 281 bus which we think was the one he wanted to go on!   We gave him a bottle of water.  It took a while to rouse him so we were thankful a bus came along at the right time.
A policewoman called us to an inebriated young man who was at the bottom of the walkway underneath the Viper Rooms by the riverside.  He had been violently sick and needed assistance.  We gave him a bottle of water and he asked us to give him some space.  We said we would go away for about 10 minutes and then come back to check he was alright.

2.25  We checked on the young man who is still feeling a little bit unwell but says he wants to chill out for a bit longer and it will be fine to leave him.  The door staff at Viper Rooms promised they will keep a periodic check on him and then send a message through on the radio if the situation needs further assistance from us.  
THANKS BE TO GOD

· For Dina who faithfully transcribes the tape recordings of each night’s patrol


· For the lady who lets a homeless man sleep in her garage

PLEASE REMEMBER


· Alan Dean who is receiving treatment following his cancer diagnosis.

· The team out this weekend. On Friday the team is led by Luke Randall.
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
	Thursday 13th  July

10am - 4pm
	National Prayer Pastor Conference with Les Isaacs and Faith Forster

at St Mark’s Church, Kennington. 
All Prayer Pastors welcome


	Sunday 30th July
	Ride London - Sponsored Cycle ride 
SPK riders - Simon Tanner and Scott Fraser

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/simonandscottridelondon



Sue Shaw, Deputy Co-ordinator, Street Pastors Kingston
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Street Pastors Kingston is a project coordinated by Oxygen a Kingston Based Youth Charity and is endorsed by Rt Rev Dr Richard Cheetham Bishop of Kingston and Chief Supt Glenn Tunstall, Borough Commander Kingston Police.
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